
Dear Editor, 

Thank you for your letter. I am very pleased to learn that our 

manuscript is potentially acceptable for publication with minor 

revision.  

We have studied reviewer’s comments carefully and have made 

correction which we hope meet with his approval. We are sending the 

revised manuscript according to the comments of the reviewer. Revised 

portion are highlighted in yellow. 

Changes are as follows:  

1. General information: I corrected the writing style of authors’ name 

according to Chinese name writing style of yours: From ‘Hao Geng, 

Yu Ye, Yun Jin, Baizhou Li, Yuanquan Yu, Yangyang Feng and Jiangtao 

Li’ to ‘Hao Geng, Yu Ye, Yun Jin, Bai-Zhou Li, Yuan-Quan Yu, Yang-Yang 

Feng and Jiang-Tao Li’. 

2. DISCUSSION: To be more specific, I added the word ‘pancreatic’ to 

last sentence. From ‘the systemic management of malignant SFTs’ to ‘the 

systemic management of malignant pancreatic SFTs’. 

I greatly appreciate both your help and that of the referee’s concerning 

improvement to this paper. I hope that the revised manuscript is now 

suitable for publication. 

Yours truly, 

Jiang-Tao Li 



Dear Editor, 

Sorry for ignoring your improvement suggestions due to my 

negligence. We have studied your comments again and have made 

correction which we hope meet with your approval. All the files were 

updated as your request. We are sending the revised manuscript 

according to the comments of the reviewer. Revised portion are 

highlighted in yellow. 

Changes are as follows:  

3. General information: I corrected the writing style of authors’ name 

according to Chinese name writing style of yours: From ‘Hao Geng, 

Yu Ye, Yun Jin, Baizhou Li, Yuanquan Yu, Yangyang Feng and Jiangtao 

Li’ to ‘Hao Geng, Yu Ye, Yun Jin, Bai-Zhou Li, Yuan-Quan Yu, Yang-Yang 

Feng and Jiang-Tao Li’. 

4. Funding: The grant application forms and the certificate of funding 

agency were updated. 

5. Informed consent statement: The Informed Consent with the seal of 

our department was uploaded. 

6. Figure: All the original pictures were summarized into a PPT, and 

the file was uploaded. 

7. DISCUSSION: To be more specific, I added the word ‘pancreatic’ to 

last sentence. From ‘the systemic management of malignant SFTs’ to ‘the 

systemic management of malignant pancreatic SFTs’. 



I greatly appreciate both your help and that of the referee’s concerning 

improvement to this paper. I hope that the revised manuscript is now 

suitable for publication. 

Yours truly, 

Jiang-Tao Li 

 


